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The Jersey Shore Area Joint Water Authority conducts annual hydrant flushing
and testing to ensure that the water lines are fully functional for the purposes
of private use, fire protection, and other services.

JSAJWA will be conducting systemwide hydrant flushing and testing beginning
on Monday April 21, 2025, and ending on Thursday May 1, 2025. The days
and hours are Monday-Thursday 8am -4pm.

What can be done to prepare for flushing?

Most customers do not notice anything as a result of
flushing. However, if you are concerned, we encourage all
customers to note the dates and times when our team will
be flushing. While our team works through the system, you
may consider the following ways to minimize the impact on your daily
activities:

e Run water in your tub or shower for 2 minutes before using water.

e Draw water for cooking ahead of time.

e Store a large bottle of water in the refrierator for drinking.

e Check for discolored water before using the washing machine or dishwasher.

Areas involved will be Salladasburg Borough, Mifflin Township, Piatt
Township, Antes Fort, Jersey Shore Borough, Porter Township, and
South Avis.

Thank You
Jersey Shore Area
Joint Water Authority



